
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Last year, Switlik Elementary School participated in the Grinch for Good food donation 
movement that swept across the country.  We would like to participate again this year.  

We are going to collect for the Jackson Food Pantry to help our community out as the 
days grow colder. We will start collecting on Monday Dec. 9 and continue to collect until 
Wednesday Dec. 18th. We are asking for the following: 
  

● Basic needs products: (toothbrushes, toothpaste, deodorant, feminine products, 
shampoo, conditioner, hair brushes, combs, other personal items) 

● Cold weather needs: ( hats, gloves, scarves, warm socks) 
● Non-perishable food items: all types of non-perishable food items 

 

 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity! 


